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As outdoor visits become a staple of our new normal, keeping you and your family safe remains 
our number one priority. Based on local and state guidelines designed to mitigate the spread of 
COVID-19, these safety tips will keep you and your family safe when visiting any of our senior 
living communities. We appreciate your patience and understanding!  

Practice:
•	 Getting screened at our main entrance before and after your visit. A team member will be 

ready to assist you. 
•	 Using the restroom at home before visiting our campus. Access restrooms within the campus 

is restricted from visitors. 
•	 Bringing your own mask(s). Masks are integral to preventing the spread of COVID-19. 
•	 Maintain social distancing: 6 feet apart. Maintain a safe space between yourself and those 

around you. 
•	 Using hand sanitizer before and after your visit. This is an effective and easy way to  

eliminate germs. 
•	 Bringing food for your loved one that abides by their diet restrictions. If you have any 

questions about your loved one’s restrictions, talk to a member of our team. 
•	 Enjoy your time with your loved one! 

Avoid:
•	 Wearing a bandana as a mask. Bandanas have been proven to be less effective than face 

masks in stopping the spread of COVID-19.
•	 Sharing food or drink with your loved one. If you or your loved one need a drink or snack, a 

member of our team will be happy to help you. 
•	 Using the restroom at our campus. Please use the restroom at home before visiting any of our 

senior living communities. 
•	 Bringing more than 2 people at a time per visit. This prevents overcrowding and reinforces 

social distancing. 
•	 Bringing any pets unless they are an official service animal. This is in consideration of those 

who may be around you.
•	 Hugging or engaging in other physical contact with your loved one. While we know this is 

difficult to ask, it will keep you and your loved one safe and free from germs.

Adjusting to the new normal at our campuses may feel strange at first,  
but they are necessary steps that we must take to keep our residents and  
families safe. As always, thank you for doing your part in keeping our 
senior living communities happy and healthy.

We can’t wait to see you!

Sharing Love, Not Germs During Your Visits


